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MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the House of Representatives
FROM: Representative Matt Smith
DATE: January 25, 2011

SUBJECT:  Co-Sponsorship of Resolution Honoring the Master Builders’ Association of Western PA

In the near future, I will be introducing a resolution honoring the Master Builders’ Association of Western Pennsylvania

on their 125® Anniversary.

In 1886, a group of builders representing Pittsburgh and the surrounding communities met to devise some means of
bettering the conditions of general contractors. Today, the membership of the Master Builders' Association of Western
Pennsylvania includes over 150 of the top general contractors, construction managers, specialty contractors, and service
and supplier companies supporting the region’s commercial construction industry. Collectively, the membership accounts
for over eighty percent of the commercial construction in Western Pennsylvania and continues to be a strong and

influential voice to the region’s commercial construction industry.

It is my hope that you will join me to honor the Master Builders® Association of Western Pennsylvania on their landmark
125" anniversary. If you would like to co-sponsor this resolution, please contact Jamie Fetter at (717) 783-1850 or email

ifetter@pahouse.net.
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